PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice of Availability for Public Inspection and Hearing

Beginning June 7th 2024 | the proposed 2024-25 Budget of the

Pacific Elementary School District will be available for

Inspection by the public at: 50 Ocean Street

Davenport, CA 95017

On June 12th 2024 at 4:00 p.m., The Governing Board

of the Pacific Elementary School District will hold a public

meeting on its 2024-25 Budget and its 2024-25 Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP) at
the following location:

Pacific Elementary

50 Ocean Street

Davenport, CA 95017

Any taxpayer directly affected by the 2024-25 Budget may appear before its Board of Trustees
and speak to the proposed Budget, the Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP), or any item

therein.
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Secretary-Governing Board/Designee (Signature) Date

Date of LCAP & Budget Adoption: June 19th 2024

List of Newspapers - Please indicate which newspaper(s) to publish your public hearing notice by circling your
selection(s):

e Register Pajaronian

e Santa Cruz Sentinel Posted on website
e Scotts Valley Banner 4/18/2024





